Dr. Lloyd Williams,
3074 College Avenue,
Ithaca, Wew York.

I wish to acknowledge
May advising us of your intention
position of Assistant Professor of Mathe

will in due course receive official noti
appointment.

As regards the book to which you
refer, the purchase has involed some complications
owing to the fact th-t we are just at the end of our
financial year. We havesy however cabled to obtain
it if still available, Huving boer nnublod to do so
by a very generous contribution from Dr. Murray.

We shall be pleased to welcome
you at the beginning of the coming session and hope
that you may look forward to a pleasant and satlis-
factory career at MeGill.

Yours faithfully,

Wilfrid Boveye.




